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Malvern Wells 2018 Parish Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 25h April 2018 
in the Village Hall, Wells Road commencing at 7.00 pm. All Parishioners are 

welcome to attend. 

Neil Chatten 
Cllr Neil Chatten 

Chairman of Malvern Wells Parish Council 

Agenda 

1 Welcome by the Chairman of the Parish Council, Cllr Neil Chatten 

 
2 To note any apologies for absence 

 

3 Minutes of the 2017 Parish Meeting which was held on 27th April 2017 

 
4 Matters Arising from those Minutes (if any) 
 

5 Presentation from Mick Simpson - West Mercia Community Policing 
 

6 Presentation from Malvern Hills Trust on changes to their Governance 
Arrangements and Powers 

 

7 Annual Report of the Chairman of the Parish Council & any questions 
Arising 

 

8 a) To Receive the accounts of Great Malvern Relief in Need Charities 
 

b) To Receive a Report from the Parish Council Representatives on 

Hanley Castle Almshouse & Relief in Need Charities (Cllr Keith Wagstaff) 

 
9 To Receive the Annual Report from Malvern Hills District Councillor Chris 

O’Donnell 
 
  10     To Receive the Annual Report from Worcestershire County Councillor Lucy  

           Hodgson 
 

11  To Receive the Annual Report from the Elected Conservators Board Trustee 
Simon Freeman 

 

  12 Parishioners Forum and questions to the Council 
 

 

THE PUBLIC AND PRESS ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND 

Malvern Wells Parish Council 
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